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The Mary Burmeister-Jin Shin Jyutsu Outreach continues to share Jin Shin Jyutsu with 
needy individuals throughout the world.   The Mary Burmeister-Jin Shin Jyutsu Outreach 
has assisted 36 individuals who have applied for grants in 2008.  Students from Brazil, 
Canada, Germany, Israel, and Singapore have received class grants. We have given class 
grants to individuals in the US from Arizona, California, Colorado, Kansas, Kentucky, 
New Jersey, Washington, Wisconsin, Texas and Vermont.  Two individuals have 
received a grant for a series of sessions.  We thank our individual donors, instructors and 
JSJ Inc who all contribute to the Outreach.  In 2008 we have received donations in 
memory of our beloved teacher, Mary Burmeister, who completed her transformation 
from matter to spirit, and now resides in the joyful and loving hands of our Creator.  We 
have also received an estate donation from a student who completed her transformation 
from matter to spirit in 2007.  All donations are being used to expand the teachings of 
Mary Burmeister and Jin Shin Jyutsu with the needy throughout the world.  Prison 
inmates in India are continuing to benefit from Jin Shin Jyutsu Self Help as they send in 
letters describing their experiences with Jin Shin Jyutsu Self Help.  One inmate says “I 
know I can complete my life sentence in prison with the help of Jin Shin Jyutsu.”   
 
.Educational class grants are available for 5 day classes (up to three classes total) and the 
Living the Art classes (one class) and are based on financial need.  All grant applicants 
are asked to fill out a grant application, write a personal letter telling us about themselves, 
their interest in Jin Shin Jyutsu and why they are applying for a grant and send a copy of 
their most recent tax return.  Grants are approved by Jin Shin Jyutsu and the 
Congressional District Programs, the 501(c) 3 public charity we work with.  Applicants 
should allow 4-6 weeks to process grant requests.  Grant applicants are encouraged to 
choose classes in their home areas due to costs of traveling.  Grant applications are 
available online at www.jsjinc.net under the link Outreach or may be obtained by calling 
the Outreach office and we will be happy to mail an application. 
 
Grant requests and donations may be sent to Mary Burmeister-Jin Shin Jyutsu Outreach, 
PO Box 5604, Louisville, KY 40255 – Attention Jeanne Marie Brennan.  The phone 
number is (502) 584-5524 and the fax number is (502) 584-5514.  Donations are tax 
deductible in the US.  Please make checks payable to the Mary Burmeister-Jin Shin 
Jyutsu Outreach and we do accept credit cards if this is more convenient.   
 

http://www.jsjinc.net/

